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Stay up-to-date on all that MCS
has to offer!

  

Visit our
website

FEATURED EVENTS & NEWS

MCS OFFICE CLOSED - WEEKS OF JULY 1 & 8

https://www.facebook.com/MChristianSch
https://www.instagram.com/middletown_christian_schools/
http://mcseagles.net/
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=450654e9-b57b-4e16-b37a-9c0e2d054337


The school office will be closed the next two weeks, the weeks of July 1st and 8th.
For all summer office hours follow the QR code in the graphic or click HERE!

The next MCS Weekly Newsletter will be sent on July 12. We hope you have a great
4th of July!

STAFF UPDATES

TAYLOR BALL - BAND TEACHER

https://mcseagles.net/summer-office-hours-2024/


We are excited to announce Mr. Taylor Ball as our new band teacher. He grew up in
a Christian home and accepted Christ as his Savior at a young age. He graduated
from Arizona State University with a bachelor’s degree in educational studies with a
focus in organizational leadership. He also attended Adrian College where he
majored in music education and received his formal training in music. Most recently
he served as a long-term sub at Tecumseh High School and served in math
intervention. He is the Director of Music at his church and has 12 years of
experience as a Director of Music in a church. In addition, he has been the Assistant
Band Director for three years at Tecumseh High School and Britton-Deerfield High
School. Mr. Ball will also be our building sub for two days a week on the days he
doesn’t have band class. He is excited to share Christ with his students and share
his passion for music!

MONICA GROSS - MIDDLE SCHOOL SOCIAL STUDIES

We are pleased to announce Mrs. Monica Gross as our new middle school history



teacher. She grew up in a Christian home and accepted Jesus Christ as her Savior at
a young age. Mrs. Gross graduated from Shawnee State University with a bachelor’s
degree in social sciences and minors in communication and political science. The
past two school years she has served as the lifeskills teacher, elementary athletics
coordinator, short-term substitute in high school computer, and a substitute
throughout the building. She is passionate about MCS and excited to continue
serving in a different role. Moreover, she wants to share Christ with her students
and see them grow in their walk with Him. She has a third grader (Emerson),
seventh grader (Adelyn), nineth grader (Gavin) and tenth grader (Mason) who
attend MCS. We are looking forward to her continuing to serve in the ministry!

RYAN PROFFITT - ASSISTANT ATHLETIC DIRECTOR

We are pleased to announce Mr. Ryan Proffitt as our new Assistant Athletic Director.
Most recently Mr. Proffitt has been teaching middle school history for the past 5
years at MCS and has 17 years experience as an educator. Mr. Proffitt graduated
from Miami University with a bachelor’s degree in education with a concentration in
social studies. He also received his master’s degree of education in sports
administration from Xavier University. Additionally, he has worked in athletics for 20
plus years as a coach and official. Most importantly, he knows Jesus Christ as his
personal Savior and is devoted to His leading in his life. Mr. Proffitt is looking
forward to continuing his service to Christ at MCS and will be working with Mr. Bond
to help grow/develop our athletic programs, including elementary!

BELLA WALLACE - MS/HS COMPUTER TEACHER



We are pleased to announce Ms. Bella Wallace as our new middle/high school
computer teacher. She graduated from MCS in 2018 and is excited to return home!
She attended Miami University and graduated with a bachelor’s degree in
communication design and a minor in emerging technology in business and design.
Ms. Wallace grew up in a Christian home and accepted Christ as her Savior at a
young age. She is active in her church teaching a pre-school class and being part of
the hospitality team. In college she completed an internship with Magnolia and
collaborated on a team to design their magazine, the Magnolia Journal. She is
excited to start her teaching career at MCS and is passionate about connecting with
students and sharing Christ!

PREVIOUS ANNOUNCEMENTS

MCS Foundation Golf Tournament - July 18

Elementary Summer Reading Bash - July 24

https://mcseagles.net/mcs-foundation-golf-outing-2024/
https://mcseagles.net/summer-reading/


One Call Messages and Alerts

Elementary Athletic Summer Camps

Fall Athletic Registration

UPCOMING EVENTS

Wondering what is going on at MCS this summer? Check out all our upcoming
summer events!

HELPFUL RESOURCES

      School Calendar   
  

2024-2025
Application

    Student Handbook 
 

        Job Openings     
  

     Alumni Spotlight   
 

https://mcseagles.net/one-call-text-alerts/
https://mcseagles.net/elementary-summer-camp-registration-2024/
https://mcseagles.net/fall-athletic-registration/
https://mcseagles.net/news-info/2023-24-school-calendar/
https://mcseagles.net/admissions/admissions-overview/
https://mcseagles.net/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/MCS-Student-Handbook-2023-202458.pdf
https://mcseagles.net/job-postings/
https://mcseagles.net/alumni-spotlight/
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